



Sincere Thanks to All Our Friends & Supporters

At Unione dei Sindacati di Base-Italy

Dear Friends and Supporters at Unione dei Sindacati di Base,

The Union of Health Work committees (UHWC) wants to express its sincere thanks and gratitude to so many of you at Unione dei Sindacati di Base who have supported us in the Gaza Strip through the generous donation you have sent us and the fundraising you have made from your workplaces to support our organization UHWC which always helping the very needy people in the Gaza Strip.

These supportive actions have made a tremendous difference to our moral during imposing continues siege on the Gaza Strip.

Because of your steadfast commitment to us and your on-time help, we are still able to fulfill our commitments to monitor the health situation here and to provide healthcare services to the poor, needy people in the Gaza Strip. These supportive actions always reminded us that we are not alone and our friends and supporters from Forum Palestina are around us supporting and praying for a world filled with Peace and Love.

We at Union of Health Work Committees will keep in touch with you, and let you posted of our work and achievements. We ask each of you in turn to please stay in touch with us, as we need all our friends and supporters to continue standing by our side.



Yours Sincerely,

Executive director

Dr. Yousef Mousa